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Welcome to the 

City of Richmond 

Heights, Ohio, 

e-newsletter.  

 

 

TOPICS: 

Mayor's Message  

News, Events, 

Highlights  

 

Lunch Bunch 

Meets Thursday, 

Dec. 1 

 

The next Lunch 

Bunch is Thursday, 

December 1, at 

Harry Buffalo. 

Registration is 

required, and 

participants are 

responsible for 

lunch bill. Click to 

view more details. 

 

Breakfast with 

Santa Sold Out 
 

Breakfast with 

Santa will be held 

Saturday, 

December 3, from 9 

a.m. to 11 a.m. The 

event is now sold 

out. We look 

Mayor's Message 

Welcome to our bi-

monthly e-newsletter publication. Please be sure to read about upcoming public 

meetings occurring in the month of November. In addition to reading our e-newsletter, 

be sure to visit our website regularly to see public notices, news and other items of 

interest. 

News, Events, Highlights 

Master Plan Update Occurring Thursday, November 17 

 

On November 17 at the Kiwanis Lodge, the public is invited to attend one of two 

meetings to discuss plans for the City relative to our buildings, roads, development and 

economic progress. You can attend either the meeting from 2 p.m.-3:30 p.m. or the 7 

p.m.-8:30 p.m. meeting. Residents are vital to the Master Plan process, and we 

encourage everyone to attend and help shape the future of the City of Richmond 

Heights.  

 

Public Hearing to be Held Tuesday, November 22 at 7 PM 
 

Take notice that there will be a Public Hearing of the City of Richmond Heights 

Department of Economic Development beginning at 7:00 p.m. on Tuesday, November 

22, at the Council Caucus Room at Richmond Heights City Hall, 26789 Highland Road. 

The purpose of the public meeting is to provide the public with the opportunity to 

comment on the City's request to Cuyahoga County for Community Development Block 

Grant Funds. 

 

Second Public Hearing to be Held Tuesday, November 22, at 7:15 PM 

 

Take notice that there will be a second Public Hearing of the City of Richmond Heights 

Department of Economic Development beginning at 7:15 p.m. on Tuesday, November 

22, at the Council Caucus Room at Richmond Heights City Hall, 26789 Highland Road. 

The purpose of the public meeting is to provide the public with the opportunity to 

http://richmondheightsohio.org/TRK/C/hRqakU5XR8w%3d/X/ClickTarget.aspx?url=http%3a%2f%2frichmondheightsohio.org%2fpdf_RichmondHeights%2fen-US%2fRecreation%2fthe+Richmond+Heights+Lunch+Bunch+flyer+2016-2017.pdf
http://richmondheightsohio.org/TRK/C/hRqakU5XR8w%3d/X/ClickTarget.aspx?url=http%3a%2f%2fwww.richmondheightsohio.org


forward to another 

successful program! 

 

 

comment on the City's request to Cuyahoga County to obtain Storefront Renovation 

funds. 

 

Leaf Pickup Now Taking Place 

 

Leaf pickup has begun and will continue until all or the vast majority of leaves are 

picked up. The City makes weekly rounds, so be sure to place your leaves on your tree 

lawn for pickup. Each street is typically visited once weekly, or during busier times at 

least once every two weeks. Click to view the City's latest pickup log and rules for 

putting leaves out.  
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http://richmondheightsohio.org/TRK/C/hRqakU5XR8w%3d/X/ClickTarget.aspx?url=http%3a%2f%2frichmondheightsohio.org%2fen-US%2fLeaf-Collection.aspx

